
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   September 25, 2017 
 

Subject:       Out-of-State Trip 
        FFA - Indiana 
 
Presenter:       Scott Thielman, 
        Superintendent 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:   
 
 Recommend approval  
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
Five Buffalo FFA members will be traveling to the National FFA Convention in 
Indianapolis, Indiana, on Tuesday, October 24th and returning to Buffalo High School on 
Saturday, October 28th. 
   
While at the convention our members will have the opportunity to meet with other FFA 
members from across the United States and attend the career show with hundreds of 
representatives from colleges, universities and businesses from all facets of the 
agriculture industry.  Our students will also hear from some of the best motivational 
speakers in the country. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 

 


